GSR District Meeting September 10, 2017
Officers present: DCM Jake H, Alt. DCM Colleen C.
DCM Jake called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm with the serenity prayer.

GSR Reports:
Early Birds-Craig B: Average attendance 12, some BDs, Business info. None

WNFS-Monte B: Attendance varies-14 to 21; BD: Terry O 14 yrs. Bl none

SMEO-Gene A: Ave Atten-10; no BDS; BI-Meeting place has changed to the VA theater; Time has
changed to 10 AM to better accommodate the RRU.

Sat NBB-Mark G: Ave Atten-15. No BDs,
TNO-Colleen C: Ave Atten- 12; no BDs reported; no Bl

New Beginnings (men)-Steve A: Atten varies-8-13; Meeting times Monday at 10 AM; Saturday at 2 PM.
Sunday (women) at 12 noon.

No Old business: none

New Business: Discussion to have groups using St. Paul’s conference room to contribute to the cost of
cleaning the rug. This was never place in motion and the discussion was conflicting with a motion on
the floor and died for lack of attention at this time.

GSR moved, seconded and passed to hold a Gratitude Banquet on the 2" Saturday of November. Bill L
will be contacted to see if the Presbyterian Church fellowship hall is available. Home groups are asked
to provide a main dish and individuals to bring side dishes to complement the mains, i.e. potatoes,
deserts, salads, vegetables and stuffing. Plates, utensils, cups and coffee will be provided by District.
Committees will be needed for setup, cleanup and decorations. CLEANUP is a big deal so that no one or
two people get stuck with the whole thing.

GSRs are asked to pole their groups to see if there is interest in a New Year’s Eve party.
Meeting closed with the Lord’s Prayer.

YIS,
Gene A



